



Help make the school run safer and healthier by walking, scooting and cycling to school. There's storage available for your scooters and we're currently fundraising to buy some cycle storage for families and staff. Being active makes a really healthy start to the day, cuts down on congestion and improves the air quality near school.

Please only use the car as a last option. We are very lucky to have such a small catchment area which means that the school is within a 20 minute walk for nearly everyone, and even less on a scooter or bike.

If you have to drive, please AVOID driving on Exmouth Rd Road and instead park on some of the surrounding roads or our Park and Stride site at Elson Rd and walk the last few minutes. Please give pedestrians priority in this area. Alternatively, why not 'kiss and drop' your child on some of the nearby roads (Brighton Ave, Worthing Ave and Selsey Avenue), for your child to walk independently for the last bit.

Child minders or grand parents picking up? Please ask them to use your home parking space or the Park & Stride sites.